
Yattendon Parish Council 
 

Due to the sad news of the death of HM The Queen, the meeting scheduled on the evening of 8th 

September was cancelled and will be rescheduled for early October. This date will be advertised on 

our website and noticeboard by the time this issue is delivered.  

 

Yattendon Parish Council is able to have six members on the council. The council currently has a 

vacancy, and we would love to be able to fill it! The council meets four times a year in February, May, 

September and November with an Annual Parish Meeting in April. If you are interested in applying, or 

would like to know more about joining the parish council, please contact our Clerk, Sarah, at 

yattendonparish@gmail.com. 

 

We are often contacted about speeding through the village and so agreed to purchase a speed 

indicator device (SID) jointly with Hampstead Norreys Parish Council. The SID has now been delivered 

and is currently in use within Hampstead Norreys. When in use within Yattendon, we will aim to move 

the device around to various points within the village. We hope this will make a difference in the village 

once it is in place.  

 

Following the rescheduled meeting, the next meeting will be held on Thursday 10th November at 8pm 

in the Village Hall. Members of the public are welcome to join us. The agenda is published in the week 

leading up to each meeting on our website and on the noticeboard outside the Village Hall. The Parish 

Council website can be accessed at www.hugofox.com/community/yattendon-parish-council-

13277/home   
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